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POTTEN END PLAYGROUND — HP4 3HZ 

“Our Village Playground needed refurbishment after 40 
Years or so of faithful service, so we called the customary 3 
companies for comparable designs, quotations and Ideas.           
Sovereign was not the cheapest we received but we felt their Area 
Manager Leigh was by far the most creative and responsive 
we met. I knew we could work with him and turned out to be 
the best decision as we now have a beautiful new Playground, 
loved by children and parents alike that is the hub of village 
life…”  

Hilary Smith 

Our project to breathe new life into a popular village playground. 

Sovereign attended site to discuss the possibilities of updating the village              
playground. We initially met with Andrew Farrow and on a later meeting,                
Hilary Smith, who Sovereign worked with up until Installation. We were asked                     
if the existing slide could stay it could but the tower was replaced with a climber 
chosen from the brochure and a large play boat was added. The existing swings 
were updated with a new set as was the roundabout. 


